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Allison, Becky

From: Gene Staggs <genestaggs@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:48 AM
To: Help-DrillProject
Subject: Investigatng C&H Pond Problems

Please work with the Buffalo River Watershed Alliance in providing transparency in determining if hog waste is 
leaking from the ponds at the hog factory.  We all are committed to make sure the facts are known.  I would be 
very happy to learn that no wastes are leaking from the ponds, but I am not very optimistic that this will be 
shown to be true.  The time has come to learn the facts and take appropriate actions. 
Thanks, 
Gene Staggs 
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